
SEALED PROPOSALS
GENERAL SCHOOL

SUPPLIES
Sealed proposals for General
School  Supplies  for  the
2025-2026 School year will be
received  by  the  Board  of
School  Directors  of  the
Baldwin  –  Whitehall  School
District  until  Friday,  April  24,
2025,  11:00  a.m.  prevailing
time, at which time they will
be  opened  and
read.   Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  Baldwin-
Whitehall  School  District,
Business  Department,  4900
Curry  Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15236,  412-884-6300  at  no
cost or deposit.


